
 
 
 
Ref: Enrichment/KNY/jud 
 
6th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We have been working hard to develop a sustainable enrichment programme for pupils at 

The Grange. 

 

 In order to provide free activities we rely on the goodwill of school staff and a timetable that 

allows both staff and students to commit regular time to the clubs and activities. 

 

After February half term we will be offering the following activities after school for pupils: 

 

Monday 
2.50-3.50 

Staff Pupils Tuesday 2.50-3.50 Staff Pupils 

Base Lego  RS/VL/GB KS2 
Base/ASC 

Film Club AD/CM EYFS/KS1 

Art  RH/ KS1 R-Y2 Football  MK Y1-4 

Computers  AR/ KS2 Netball  KI Y3-5 

Running  MW/DH KS2 Lego/Construction  KS/MW/MH R-Y6 

   Dance  EH/DH KS2 

Friday 
2.50-3.30 

  Netball RC  Y6 

All 
through  
Choir  

EM/ 
RP/AG 

Y4-11 KS1 Choir  HN R-Y2 

   SATs  VM/LG Y6 

 

If you would like your child to take part in an enrichment activity we ask that you ensure they 

commit to attend each week for at least a half term. They also need the correct equipment – 

PE kit, outdoor kit (football). 

 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return it to school by Wednesday 12th 

February to secure a place at the club. This will allow us to prepare registers for each club. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

M Kenneway 

Head of Primary 

 

 

 


